
Good morning Parent, 

My name is Mrs. Tyjuanescia Williams, and I am your child’s Biology Teacher for the 2022-2023 

school year here at Butler High School. I would like you to know that I am excited to have your 

child this year!  Upon returning to school, I would like you and your child to review this email in 

preparation for a great year. Your involvement and support will be imperative in helping your child to 

be successful in Biology! I look forward to working with you and I am looking forward to an exciting 

and productive school year! 

Below are a few things you can do to help make this year successful for your child: 

1. Read through the Syllabus and Course 

Pages (Canvas included) WITH your child. 

2. Sign and return the syllabus.  

3. Join our Remind Group (@h64cc6) 

      Text this code to 81010 

4. Join our Canvas Course as an observer.  

      Click here for help with this 

5. Effectively and frequently communicate 

with me, your child's teacher, about 

strengths and weaknesses.  

6. Encourage your child and motivate them to 

do well in the course.  

7. Check Infinite Campus and Canvas 

frequently for grade updates.  

     RCSS Launchpad (all apps are accessible 

through Launchpad) 

I would also like to take this opportunity to invite you to our open house on August 3, 2022 

from 12-6:00 p.m. I have also attached a copy of the Biology One Pager (Student Welcome 

Letter) that students will receive at Open House. Please feel free to also review that. I look 

forward to meeting you! Please feel free to contact me throughout the school year should you 

have any questions or concerns. 

Have a great week! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

https://community.canvaslms.com/t5/Observer-Guide/How-do-I-sign-up-for-a-Canvas-account-as-a-parent/ta-p/540
https://launchpad.classlink.com/rcboe
https://launchpad.classlink.com/rcboe

